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Westside Salmon Announcement 5 
Emergency Order 6 

This is the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham with an announcement regarding 

commercial fishing in the Nushagak District.  This is Westside Salmon Announcement number 5 

issued Friday, June 16 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

The Nushagak sonar crew has been counting since June 5. The king salmon escapement through 

June 15 is 8,571. The sockeye salmon escapement is 3,985.  

As previously announced, commercial fishing with set gillnets in the Igushik Section will close at 

11:00 p.m. Friday, June 16 and reopen at 11:30 a.m. Saturday, June 17. This opening has been 

extended until 4:00 p.m. Sunday, June 18. Commercial fishing with set gillnets in the Igushik 

Section will reopen from 2:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. Monday, June 19. 

All Bristol Bay commercial permit holders are reminded that per regulation 5 AAC 06.377 (b) 

REPORTING REQUIREMENTS, any and all Chinook and coho salmon kept but not sold, must 

be reported on an ADF&G fish ticket at the time of landing. 

Informational updates and announcements are available by calling our recorded message line at 

(907) 842-5226. This has been the Alaska Department of Fish and Game in Dillingham. 
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